
 

 

  
 

Registered Charity Number: 288639 

 
APFA Annual Report for Parish Meeting 15/4/19 

 
Trustees  

• Andy Theobald (Chairman), Harry Rand, Katy Jamieson, Vicky Ewers-
Blue, David Crwys-Williams, Sue & Liam Cummings, Sarah Cooper 

• Tans Theobald (Secretary) & Ian Chisholm (Treasurer) continue support 
‘in attendance’ 

• Chris Pullin continues for now to run the 100 Club 
 
Meetings 

• were held at The Hundred on 24/4/18, 28/8/18 and 8/1/19. Next meeting is 
tomorrow! 

 
Accounts 

• As of 31 March 2019: balance £7054.58 

• A decision will be made soon as to whether or not the 100+ Club is viable   
 
Governance 

• We are compliant with Charity Commission and GDPR requirements 

o https://apps.charitycommission.gov.uk/Showcharity/RegisterOfChariti

es/CharityWithoutPartB.aspx?RegisteredCharityNumber=288639&Su

bsidiaryNumber=0 
 
Insurance 

• Insurance costs have increased again, renewal premium 1/4/19 was 
£1,293.61 
 

Maintenance: 

• Many thanks to Ashendon Parish Council for continuing to pay for grass 
cutting, their support is hugely appreciated. 

• Annual Electrical PAT testing carried out 12/5/18 

• Sunday 27th May 2018 was ‘pavilion maintenance day’ – thanks to all the 
volunteers. 

• Dates for maintenance this year are 5th and 26th May, volunteers of all 
ages are welcome! 

 
MUGA. 

• Continues to be well appreciated by villagers and those from surrounding 
areas 

Ashendon Playing  

Fields Association 
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• With thanks to the Red Lion Social Club for their £500 donation towards 
the new BBQ storage shed 

 
Play Equipment 

• Ideas from those attending the maintenance day included Nordic walker, 
outdoor table tennis table, WiFi hotspot, boules area, wildflower garden. 

• These suggestions are being worked on, utilising S106 monies and 
keeping in mind the CLP 

• Initial quotes have been received 
 
Activities: 

• A ‘quiet’ year! 

• Play Around the Parishes, organised via the Parish Council 

• Conker championship / BBQ on 7 October was again organised by Red 
Lion Social Club and enjoyed by all who attended. 

• Ludgershall Football Club continues to thrive 
 
Allotments 

• 3 are currently let, at £25 per year. More are available if wanted and have 
been advertised.  

• We await a reply from Waitrose Community Matters to see whether they 
will help renovate the scrub land at the top of the allotment area. 

 
Paddock 

• Repairs to fencing were done and hedges trimmed. 

• Connection of water supply will be finished next month, thanks to Nik and 
Jasper Dymott for digging the pipe trench! 

 
Vale Lottery 

• Raises £208 pa currently, with 8 tickets from 6 supporters and is much 
less labour-intensive that the 100 Club! 

• Please visit www.valelottery.co.uk and nominate us as your chosen cause……you 
could be in with a chance of winning a £20,000 jackpot! Tickets cost just £1 a week!  

 
Future Events 

• No Fun Ride this year 

• Camping / BBQ at the Playing Field Saturday 22nd June – please come 
and enjoy sleeping under canvas! 
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